DELRAN TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

52 Hartford Rd., Delran NJ, 08075

"dedicated to nurturing a supportive, student-centered environment where all people are treated with dignity and respect"

October 17, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am writing to advise on separate COVID-19 matters involving Delran High School and Delran Middle School.

Delran High School

A positive COVID-19 test result was reported regarding a student which, according to Burlington County Department of Health contact tracing processes, required one additional student be placed in quarantine.

Delran Middle School

A positive COVID-19 test result was reported regarding a staff member at Delran Middle School which, according to Burlington County Department of Health contact tracing processes, required quarantine for six staff members, but no students. Specific information will be forthcoming regarding two staff members in quarantine from the administration as it pertains to class instruction.

The matters pertaining to COVID-19 in Delran and the surrounding communities does underscore the importance of social distancing and other practices known to mitigate the spread of the virus. The results that are coming to the attention of the District continue to impact those in the instructional program as well as those in our extracurricular program (specifically at Delran High School). There will be a community opportunity for COVID-19 testing on October 26, 2020 from 1pm to 4pm at the municipal building.

Sincerely,

Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools